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October 24, 2023

Supervisor Ron Taylor
Town of LeRay

8650 LeRay Street
Evans Mills, NY 13637

Dear Supervisor Taylor and Members of the Town of LeRay Board:

On behalf of the Development Authority of the North Country — and many water users — | want to thank
you for working with us and the Village of Black River to provide water to the citizens of Pamelia during
the City of Watertown’s unprecedented water crisis last week. Without this inter-municipal cooperation,
many users outside of the city would also have found themselves without water.

Please know that we will be forever grateful to the Town for working with us to ensure that Pamelia

residents did not lose water, while safeguarding the supply for your own residents.

Sincerely,

2]

Carl E. Farone, Jr.
Executive Director

CC: Scaott Allen, Supervisor, Town of Pamelia
Margaret Murray, Board Chair, Development Authority of the North Country
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